
Dear usmnews.net 
 
Dear usmnews.net, 
 
Any word on Martha Saunders’ quest to once again become a university president?  Southern 
Miss was lucky she didn’t stay on longer.   
 
Name withheld 
 
Dear Name withheld, 
 
Based on the visitors to usmnews.net, it appears Saunders started looking for a job as a 
president soon after she was fired as president of Southern Miss.  Was Southern Miss fortunate 
that her tenure did not last any longer?  An excerpt from a defining article, is provided here.  
Read the complete article by clicking on the link.  In my opinion, this article defines Saunders’ 
arrogance and indifference to the faculty: 
 

Do You Think President Saunders is Overly Concerned with the 29 Terminated 
Faculty?  
 
Many members of the USM faculty and wider community are doubtful that USM 
president Martha Saunders’ show of concern for the plight of the 29 tenured and 
tenure-track faculty that she terminated on 26-Aug-2010 is genuine. The news 
that she hurried out of the state – to the USM vs. South Carolina football game 
on 2-Sept-2010 – after announcing the cuts to the general public on 30-Aug-
2010, and dealing with them a bit more on 31-Aug-2010, has bothered many 
over the past day or so.  
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